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TEACHERS ENTERPRISE AGREEMENT BULLETIN 1/2017 
 
**This bulletin only applies to employees covered by the NTPS Teacher and Educator 2014–2017 
Enterprise Agreement** 

 

Important Information about Employee Representational Rights in Enterprise 
Bargaining Negotiations 
 

Teachers Enterprise Agreement Negotiations to Commence 
The current 2014 - 2017 NTPS Teacher and Educator Enterprise Agreement (ID: AE412195) is due 

to expire on 11 October 2017.  Under the Fair Work Act 2009 (Cth) I am required as the employer to 

inform employees of my intention to initiate bargaining for a new agreement.   

 

Initial Bargaining Meeting 
The initial bargaining meeting is scheduled as follows: 

 

9.00 am Wednesday 21 June 2017 

10th Floor, Mitchell Centre 

55-59 Mitchell Street, Darwin 

 

Bargaining Representatives 
The Fair Work Act imposes rights and obligations on employers, unions and employees with respect 

to the bargaining process.  Attached for your information is the required statutory Notice of Employee 

Representational Rights advising of this and of employees’ representation rights in relation to the 

bargaining process.  

 

Instruments of appointment for bargaining representatives can be forwarded before the initial meeting 

(or at any time during bargaining) to my office at Enquiries.Ocpe@nt.gov.au or at the following 

address: 

 

Attention: Employee Relations 

Office of the Commissioner for Public Employment 

GPO Box 4371 

Darwin  NT  0801 

 

Bargaining representatives appointed under section 178 of the Fair Work Act are asked to contact my 

Office on 8999 4282 to confirm bargaining meeting dates. 

 

More Information 
Regular Bulletins and Information Sheets on the bargaining process and proposal will be posted on 

the OCPE website.  Information on bargaining in general can be obtained at www.fairwork.gov.au or 

you can contact the Fair Work Commission Infoline on 1300 799 675.  

 

 

 

 

 

CRAIG ALLEN 

14 June 2017 

mailto:Enquiries.Ocpe@nt.gov.au
https://ocpe.nt.gov.au/nt-public-sector-employment/enterprise-agreement-negotiations
http://www.fairwork.gov.au/

